Memorandum

Date: April 26, 2006

To: Michael Allen

Chief Deputy Clerk of the Board

From: Elliot Schulman, MD, MPH

Public Health Department Director and Health Officer

Subject: Withdrawal



On April 4, 2006 a motion was carried unanimously by the Board of Supervisors to continue Item A-11 Public Health Department – Agreement with Santa Barbara Cottage Hospital for Graduate Medical Education Services to April 11, 2006. This item was then continued to May 2, 2006.

The Public Health Department would like to withdraw this item.